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Sonia Herbert [execdir.qld@otaus.com.au] 

Tuesday, 29 May 2012 4:15 PM 

Tamara Vitale 
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Subject: Invitation to make a submission to the Health Legislation (Health Practitioner Regulation 
National Law) Amendment Bill 2012 

Importance: High 

Dear Tamara 

Thank you for your invitation to make a submission to the Health Legislation (Health Practitioner 
Regulation National Law) Amendment Bill 2012. 

Occupational Therapy Australia Limited (Queensland Division) has viewed the proposed Health Legislation 
(Health Practitioner Regulation National Law) Amendment Bill 2012. In the context of a short deadline 
limiting our ability to review, we have no significant comments at this time. 

Kindest Regards 

Sonia 

Sonia Herbert 
Executive Director 
Occupational Therapy Australia I OLD Division 

We have moved! Our NEW postal address is: 
PO Box 591 I COORPAROO I Old 14151 
T 07 3397 67 44 I F 07 3397 6599 
E execdir.gld@otaus.com.au l w www.otaus.com.au 

Our new street address is: 
Level 1, 238 Old Cleveland Rd Coorparoo I Old 14151 

To view the 2012 Feb to June CPD Calendar, please click here 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message and any 
attachments are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily the views of Occupational Therapy Australia, This footnote 
also confirms that this email message has been virus scanned and although no computer viruses were detected, Occupational 
Therapy Australia accepts no liability for any consequential damage resulting from email containing computer viruses. 
Please think of our environment and only print this e·mail if necessary. 
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